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BOE Date Name College/
University

School Location Notes:

8/23/2022 Haneen Elbanna Monclair State UHS- Counselor

Working Fall 2022 
***Until hours are 
completed

8/23/2022 Andrea Petronio Seton Hall Washington - Grade 2

Working Fall 2022 
***Until hours are 
completed

8/23/2022 Emily Hayes Kean Univeristy
Hannah Caldwell- 
Preschool

Working Fall 2022 
***Until hours are 
completed (Pending 
documentation)

8/23/2022 Erin McTernan Kean Univeristy Battle Hill - Preschool

Working Fall 2022 
***Until hours are 
completed (Pending 
documentation)

8/23/2022 Lia Denicola Kean Univeristy Jefferson & UHS

Working Fall 2022 until 
Spring 2023 ***Unitl 
hours are completed 
(Pending documentation)

8/23/2022 Marisa Kest Kean Univeristy Battle Hill - 2nd Grade

Working Fall 2022 until 
Spring 2023 ***Unitl 
hours are completed 
(Pending documentation)

8/23/2022 Payton Mann Kean Univeristy Battle Hill - 2nd Grade

Working Fall 2022 until 
Spring 2023 ***Unitl 
hours are completed 
(Pending documentation)

8/23/2022 Jenna Ryan Seton Hall Washington - Grade 2

Working Fall 2022 
***Until hours are 
completed (Pending 
documentation)

8/23/2022 Morgan Wehrle Saint Elizabeth Univeristy Battle Hill -  2nd Grade

Working Fall 2022 until 
Spring 2023 ***Unitl 
hours are completed 
(Pending documentation)

8/23/2022 Melanie Marques Kean Univeristy UHS - English

Working Fall 2022 until 
Spring 2023 ***Unitl 
hours are completed 
(Pending documentation)
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8/23/2022 Margaret Afere Walden University Franklin - Kindergarten

Working Fall 2022 until 
Spring 2023 ***Unitl 
hours are completed 
(Pending documentation)

8/23/2022 Kelly Murphy Seton Hall Washington - Grade K

Working Fall 2022 
***Until hours are 
completed (Pending 
documentation)

8/23/2022 Aidan Allman-Cooper Kean University UHS - Grade 9-12

Working Fall 2022 until 
Spring 2023 ***Unitl 
hours are completed 
(Pending documentation)

8/23/2022 Ronald Castro Lincoln Technical Institute IT Department

Lincoln Tech student 
intern w/ Sandra Paul 
(Pending documentation)

8/23/2022 Pratham Patel Lincoln Technical Institute IT Department

Lincoln Tech student 
intern w/ Sandra Paul 
(Pending documentation)

8/23/2022 Matthew Rogers Lincoln Technical Institute IT Department

Lincoln Tech student 
intern w/ Sandra Paul 
(Pending documentation)

8/23/2022 Ronny Lora Lincoln Technical Institute IT Department

Lincoln Tech student 
intern w/ Sandra Paul 
(Pending documentation)


